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4 TAYLOR FAMILY CENTER FOR STUDENT SUCCESS

NEWSLETTER

To my fellow first-generation students, I am honored to
be serving as a member of your support network in the
Taylor Family Center, and more specifically as the
Director of TRIO. Together our TFC office is prepared to
help you successfully navigate your collegiate journey at
WashU and serve as champions for your success! So, I
challenge you to reach for your dreams, make memories
during the process, and come see us whenever you need
it most! I’m rooting for you! 

Additional student
engagement opportunities
with the Taylor Family
Center

Taylor Family Center
collaborates with campus
partners to create a richer
academic experience for
our scholars

INSIDE
THIS ISSUE

TFC Suite Check In Gift
Card Winners

TFC End of Week Unwind
Join us for Cupcakes with the Center
for Career Engagement team! Get to
know our campus partner!

A WORD FROM OUR TRIO DIRECTOR

Please see our TFC suite check-in
winners: December's winner-
Najah Clark and January's winner-
Ukie Osunde.



TAYLOR FAMILY CENTER FOR STUDENT SUCCESS

NEWSLETTER
V

O
L

U
M

E
 1

 I
S

S
U

E
 6

F
E

B
R

U
A

R
Y

 2
0

2
4

TRIO Upcoming Event

Kessler Upcoming Event

Taylor Stars Upcoming Event

UPCOMING TAYLOR
FAMILY CENTER  
PROGRAMMING

Academic Skills Session 1
Feb. 27, 4pm - 5pm at TFC Suite DUC 330

Engage STL with Gephardt
Mar. 2, 10am - 2:30pm at Cherokee St.

Donuts With Deans
February 28, 2024
4:30pm – 5:30pm
TFC Suite

First Year Sam Fox students! Come grab donuts and chat
with Associate Dean Fitzpatrick.

TRIO Calc. Clinic
February 27, 2024
7:30pm - 9:00pm
DUC 239

TRIO First-years! Need help with calculus? 
Join our TRIO Peer Tutor, Camryn Moore this Tuesday at
DUC 239 to have your questions answered!

Kessler Scholars
Dinner with Dr. G.
March 4, 2024 
5:00 pm - 6:00pm
TFC Suite DUC 330

Kessler Scholars! You are cordially invited to dinner to
connect with Dr. Anna Gonzalez. Be there at 4:30pm!

TFC Mentor Application Opens (3/1)
TRIO Scholars 

Gentle reminder to meet with    
TRIO Advisor

Apply for the Student Success Fund!

Important Reminders


